

NEWSLETTER

10.7.15

News from the Classes

On Monday, we had the pleasure of a visit from Mr Maltby and a small orchestra from Caedmon College Whitby. It was very inspirational with students from the College showing us all what you can do if you learn to play an instrument. There was a real mix of music and it was great to hear them play.

On Tuesday afternoon, **KS1** had a splendid time! Olivia and Josh were part of our Wedding Service as the Bride and Groom and we had two Vicars (because of all the words) Oscar Taylor-Forbes and Alfie. Everyone had a part to play and were suitably dressed. Thank you to Edie's grandma who made the Wedding cake and thanks to all the parents and grandparents who attended, dressed for the occasion. We had a splendid feast afterwards and a good dancing session.

KS2: It seemed strange not to have our year 6 in but we hope that they have found the time in their new schools, this week, useful and that it helps them to know what it will be like in September.



We also had a taster for the year 2s to find out what it was like to be the new year 3s. It was good to see that nobody appeared too worried by the changes.

KS2 has been busy completing their work for the Art Show and Danby Show. The work is looking great and we look forward to showing it to you all on Thursday.

News from Glaisdale School

- Glaisdale would like to invite everyone to their **Summer Fete after school on Monday** (starts 3.15pm) to be held in the school yard (inside if wet). There will be a short 'fell race' at 4.30pm not more than 2 miles, with stewards, timed runs and medals! Open to adults and children. This starts from the school. Also: games, stalls, teas, produce, books, plants, gifts.
- Class 1 visited the SeaLife Centre this week and followed this up by creating their own information leaflets.
- Year 6 children have been working hard on a magazine which has now been published and will be on sale for 50p at the Summer Fair on Monday.

Castleton Summer Fair (and Art Show), Thursday, 16th July

Our annual Summer Fair (combined with Art Show this year) will be held next Thursday at 1.30pm. As part of the Summer Fair, a group of children will be showing people round the artwork in the usual way. Donations for stalls, raffle and refreshments will be gratefully received, thank you!

Next Week

Monday Sumdog Club

Tuesday Year 6 IMPs at Whitby Hospital, morning

Wednesday Parents Evening – drop in session to look at children's work and informally talk to class

teacher if you wish (no appointments, teachers available between 3.30pm and 5pm). Please

return, on Monday, the Form that was sent out with your child's Report.

Thursday Summer Fair (& Art Show),1.30pm

Friday Year 6 Leavers Assembly at School, 10.30am. All welcome.

Break up for Summer

Children return to School on Tuesday, 8th September (Monday the 7th is staff training)